
 
 
 
 

 
 

FIRST  LUTHERAN  LWML 
Lutheran Women in Mission 

 
The Lutheran Ladies at First are looking forward to meeting again 
after enjoying a few weeks of summer vacation! 
 

Tuesday, September 9th 
they are planning a 

“Friendship Night Salad Potluck” 
beginning at 6:00 p.m. 
in the Fellowship Hall. 

 
Any and all ladies of First are invited to bring a favorite salad to 
share and enjoy each other’s company!!  Dessert will be provided 
by the LWML Executive Board followed by a short business 
meeting. 
 

IF YOU  CAN  - Wear  PURPLE!! 
 

SEE  YOU  SOON!! 
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